Samuel Sigal

From: Berkovitz, David <david.berkovitz@nyumc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 2:46 PM

To: Samuel Sigal

Subject: RE: Case Series.

Dear Dr. Sigal,

If this is an anecdotal report on a series of patients seen in your own practice and/or a comparison of these
patients to existing reports in the literature, it is not research and would not require NYU IRB approval. | hope
this helps.

Regards,

Dave

David Berkovitz, M.D.

IRB Scientific manager
Expedited

NYU Langone Medical Center
Office of Science and Research
institutional Review Board

Telephone {646)754-4627

Main Nr.  {212) 263-4110

Fax: (212) 263-4147

e-mail: David.berkovitz@nyumec.org

Url: http://irb.med.nyu.edu
QY/U School of Medicine =)

NYU LANGONE MEDICAL CENTER

From: Samuel Sigal [mailto:ssigal@montefiore.org]
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 12:48 PM

To: Berkovitz, David

Subject:

David,
As per our conversation, | would like to publish a case report of 3 patients that | cared for at NYU.
All three patients have been informed and provided verbal permission to be included.

The journal is asking for confirmation that IRB approval is not required for case reports at NYU School of Medicine.



Sam

This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
information that is proprietary, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please
notify the sender by return email and delete the original message. Please note, the recipient should check this
email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The organization accepts no liability for any damage
caused by any virus transmitted by this email.




